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We have been notified about an issue with internet
banking. When you do a transfer between 3pm to 8am
central time and go look at your history it may show your
balance, going back, off by the amount transferred. If you
log out of your internet banking account and log back in
it should show your correct balance. Our internet
banking provider is aware of this issue and is working on
a fix. We will notify you once the fix is completed. Sorry
for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Thank You,
Petefish Skiles & Co Bank



